
The "Public School Proud" car magnets were created to reinforce school spirit, community pride,

and support for public education while maintaining consistency with our district?s usual branding.

Distributed to all students and employees with accompanying messaging during the 2025 Public

Schools Week, the magnets provided a simple yet meaningful way for families and staff to

showcase their pride.  By aligning with our district?s established branding, the design ensured a

cohesive message across marketing efforts, strengthening visibility and recognition. Beyond Public

Schools Week, these magnets continue to serve as a lasting symbol of appreciation for public

schools, the educators who make a difference every day, and the students who thrive because of

their dedication.


